
Request for Proposals for Airport Engineering Services  
Addendum No. 1 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 
 

AIRPORT ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

September 23, 2024 
 
This addendum is being issued to notify proposers of the following modifications to the Request for 
Proposals for Airport Engineering Services, dated September 9, 2024: 

1. The Exhibit containing the sample contract and insurance requirements was absent from the 
posted Request for Proposal document, and was incorrectly referred to in the document as 
Exhibit B instead of Exhibit A.  The Exhibit is now available for download on the Inyo 
County Bid Request/RFP website at https://www.inyocounty.us/services/county-
administrators-office/bid-request-rfp/request-proposals-airport-engineering-0. 

2. The final bullet point under Qualifications requests that the respondent submit their 
company’s DUNS number.  This requirement is removed. 

 
 
 
 
 
     Inyo County 
     Department of Public Works 
 
 
 
 ____________________________ __________  
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     Deputy Director of Public Works  
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